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Alexander Gunyon

From: Paul Hadlow 
Sent: 03 June 2024 09:28
To: Consultations
Subject: I Object To The Destruction and Degradation of Local Woodland.

Categories: Blue category
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Dear Sir/ Madam,  
 
 We do not want, and more to the point, 
do NOT NEED any more houses in, or near Whitstable;  
 
We have too many houses. 
 
  Whitstable's population has grown 150% since 1960; The Nation's about 15%. 
 
 Any more development would be unfair. 
  
 The proposed Brookland's Farm Development at Chestfield, would not only destroy farmland, it would degrade 
woodland. 
 
 Increased population here would mean hundreds more people in the woods: 
 ( Lypeat Wood / Clowes Wood)  
More unofficial cycle race tracks;  
More unofficial footpaths; 
More soil erosion;  
More fires and more litter. 
 Disruption to nesting birds also. 
 
 Stop ruining our town and its surrounding counyryside. Instead reject these, and other housing proposals.  
 
  Yours Faithfully, 
 
    Paul Hadlow, 
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